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On behalf of the Commercial Driving Schools in Oregon, DSAO would
like to endorse House bill 2264.

We believe students who are unable to pay an enrollment fee
should be given a chance to take a class that would have the
potential of saving lives. All students of driving age should be
given the ability to be in a program that could give them safe
life skills.

We also believe that students in all parts of Oregon should be
given the chance to learn safe driving skills. This bill will
enable those students in smaller or remote communities to have
the opportunity to make all roadways safe in Oregon.

Thank you,
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Loree Nosack
President



